
Request for Feedback on Anti-Discrimination 

Policy 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to fostering an inclusive and 

equitable workplace, we are seeking your feedback on our current Anti-Discrimination Policy. 

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help ensure that our policies effectively promote a 

safe and respectful environment for all individuals. We kindly ask you to review the policy and 

share any suggestions or concerns you may have. 

Please submit your feedback by [Feedback Deadline Date] to ensure it is considered in the 

upcoming policy review meeting. 

Thank you for your attention and contribution to this important initiative. We appreciate your 

commitment to promoting diversity and inclusion within our organization. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


